
Produce Update for the Week of September 25, 2015 
 

The transition from summer to fall is upon us and many of you have 
questions regarding the availability of seasonal produce. Here is what 
we know: 
 
- Stone Fruit: peaches, nectarines and plums will end by the first 
week of October 
- Melons: from all sources will be done by the first week of October 
- Beans: from Dwelley Farms will be done by mid/late October 
- Corn: from Dixon Ridge will be done by mid October 
- Heirloom Tomatoes and Mixed Medley Cherry Tomatoes: 
will be available through October 
- Apples: Larsen Apple Barn in Apple Hill is supplying us with 
several varieties of Apples until mid November 
- Pears: Stillwater Orchard will supply us with several varieties of 
Pears until mid October 
- Butternut, Kabocha, Spaghetti  and Acorn: varieties of hard 
squash have begun 
- Braising Greens: are now available from Del Rio Botanical 
- Shiitake, Oyster, Brown Beech and Trumpet Royale: from 
Dragon Gourmet 
Mushrooms 
- Figs: will continue to harvest several varieties from Windmill Farm 
until mid October 
- Pomegranates: are available from various sources and Quince will 
be available soon 
- Oregon Chanterelle: are currently available 


